
 

 

 

 

Call for Contributions 

1st Summit Meeting 2024 on July 3rd and 4th 
hosted by Merck Electronics KGaA in Darmstadt, Germany 

“New Materials – 30 Years of OLED Research“ 
 

 
 
Just before this year’s summer break is starting, we want to meet and look forward and this 
time also a bit back into history. 
 
We plan for the 1st Summit Meeting on July 3rd and 4th 2024. Our host will be Merck 
Electronics KGaA. 
 
The meeting will take place in the Merck premises in Darmstadt, and we want to look into 
“New Materials – 30 Years of OLED Research” 
 and along with this meeting we will also have our Working Group Meetings. 
 
What happened around OLED, where are we today and of course what are the latest 
developments? 

We are curious to learn about your latest advancements in material, in manufacturing and 
any other technology related to OLED display but also other competing Display 
Technologies. Share your knowledge and find new partners. 

Please send an abstract of your presentation (17minutes for your talk and 3 minutes for 
Q&A) to hartmut.heske@displayforum.de and a copy to anita.wedel@displayforum.de by 
April 26th, 2024. 

I’m looking forward to your proposals. 
 
Hartmut Heske 
General Manager 
 
DFF Global Network for Display Professionals 
Postfach 239 
14505 Teltow 
Germany 
 
Phone:   +49 176 49068098 
E-Mail:   hartmut.heske@displayforum.de 
Web:      www.displayforum.de 
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